
                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 
Dale was always willing to share his techniques and ideas (PHOTOGRAPH BY MARK BAKER) 

 
Dale showing me a 

 

 

 

 

 
www.hwoodturners.org 

027 491 3868   
Clive  Wilson 

(Tutor) 
 

2018 
 

 

 

 

 
Issue No 36 Friday 2nd November 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tomorrow,  Saturday  
3rd November, the 
workshop will be closed 
to make way for our 
special event. 
 
Read our notice further 
on in this newsletter 

 

 

TOY PROJECT 
There’s just 37 days to go before the deadline of December 9 

     

  

A 
(Gary) 

B 
(Denis) 

D 
(Malcolm) 

SPECIAL 

EVENT 

 

TERRY SCOTT 

DEMONSTRATION 

DAY 

(Read on…) 

C 
(Richard) 
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THIS WEEK’S TOP TURNING 

 

 

MALCOLM Porteous made an excellent job of his 

pot complete with interesting enhancements. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK’s COMPLETED PROJECTS 

 

 

 

 

 

BRIAN used the long-reach 

chuck jaws very 

successfully for the first 

time to assist the turning of 

his London Plane curvy 

bowl. 

LEN, who has now completed 

his second project, clearly 

has a great eye for shape. 

He has been quick to adopt 

and apply the club’s NEAGE 

approach to turning.  

Next week we will talk about 

adding embellishments to 

add even more interest. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JAN’s pen turning interest gets 

plenty of lathe time. These 

green and gold slimline pens 

were completed in quick time 

during Tuesday’s session. 

With these particular colours 

they could be destined for the 

Australian market eh. 

RICHARD has been 

experimenting with 

a “home brewed” 

oil finish. (2 parts of 

X, three parts of Y and 

a dash of Z). Then 

this cunning 

concoction was 

applied to his 

cherry wood bowl. 

Wow! Look at the 

result. 

MALCOLM V used a block 

of oak wood to turn his 

shallow bowl.   

This turning is a good 

example where the quality 

bar has been raised. 

Goodonya Malcolm. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Tomorrow morning 
SATURDAY 3rd NOVEMBER 

 

All welcome to attend this special event that 

will have a theme of NICK-KNACKS 

and CHRISTMASSY THINGIES. 

$5 door charge (fundraiser) 

Note the extended time for this event 

9.00am   -   3.00pm 

BRING YOUR LUNCH 

SATURDAY 3rd November will be an opportunity for some much-needed club fundraising 

so  please do attend, bring a friend, invite your neighbour etc  [9.00a.m. – 3.00pm] 

A many-prizes RAFFLE will be in operation on this occasion.   EVERYONE  WELCOME. 

Terry Scott will be demonstrating 

his turning techniques. 

DEMONSTRATION 

DEMONSTRATION EXTENDED……  PLEASE NOTE……. 

Terry Scott Demo tomorrow, Saturday, will now run from 9.00am to 3pm. 

Terry has three exciting demonstrations planned with something for everyone.  

BRING YOUR LUNCH.        Tea and coffee will be provided. 

Terry will be bringing a small selection from his shop which will be available for sale. 

However, if you require anything special then give Terry a call and he will bring it 

down with him. 

$5.00 door charge and a raffle will be run with amazing prizes. Come and enjoy an 

amazing and informative day. 


